From: cjbazi [mailto:cjbazi@cox.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2007 04:29 PM
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com

Subject: RE: Modified Route D

RE: addtional EIR/EIS Alternative to the Proposed Sunrise Powerlink Project

I oppose the Sunrise Powerlink Project in its entirety. It is not necessary and
environmentally destructive.

Carol Bazinet
24369 Rutherford Road
Ramona, CA 92065



